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Additional Case Information:

Remote inspection undertaken on 22/07/2021 by , observed by .

Last stock of fish moved off site in Sept 2020 

No treatments on current stock as it only moved on site last week (15/07/2021)

Site management have decided to extend fallow period in between cycles due to issues with fungus. The site is frequently 

treated with formalin in the summer months to keep fungus levels low. No fungus observed on fish by site staff yet in this 

cycle.

Only 2 of the five cages stock at the time of the remote inspection. Later in the cycle, as the fish grow, they will be graded and 

thinned out into the other cages on site.

There is one wooden cage on site that is only used to transport fish from the shore. When fish are moved on to the site they 

are transported by lorry, and discharged into this wooden cages at the shore. The fish are then transported in the cage to the 

plastic circle cages in the centre of the loch.

No Kames staff available to accompany FHI on site visit due contact with another person confirmed positive for COVID.
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 
 

SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 
 
BUSINESS NO FB0134  DATE OF VISIT  22/07/2021 
SITE NO FS0468                               SITE NAME Loch Tralaig 
CASE NO 20210243  INSPECTOR  
 
Inspection under the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009  
 
The above site was inspected, in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 
2009.  
 
On this occasion the epidemiological units could not be inspected as there were no site 
representatives available.  
 
Records 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses  regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. The following records were also inspected to ensure 
that the conditions of authorisation for your Aquaculture Production Business (APB) are being met:  
 
Aquaculture animal and aquaculture animal product movement records were inspected and 
appeared to be adequately maintained.  
 
Mortality records were inspected and found to be adequately maintained.  
 
No mortality levels exceeding the reporting criteria have been recorded since the last inspection.  
 
Please contact myself or the duty inspector should you require any further information or have any 
queries regarding this report.  
 

Signed: Date: 12/11/2021 
     Fish Health Inspector   

 
The Fish Health Inspectorate Service Charter detailing standards of service is available on the 
Marine Scotland website at https://www.gov.scot/publications/fish-health-inspectorate-service-
charter/ 
 

 
 


